Newsletter – 20th September 2019

Langley Moor Nursery School

Website: www.langleymoornursery.durham.sch.uk
langleymoornursery@durhamlearning.net

Tel: 0191 378 0830

Tips for Saying Goodbye

It is very common for children under the age of five to find separating from you difficult – even when they enjoy nursery. The following tips may help to make that goodbye easier:



- 1. Create a goodbye ritual such as a high five, or a special place to wave.
- 2. Stick to a routine each morning/afternoon.
- 3. Send positive signals-look happy and confident as you leave-your child will take a lead from you.
- 4. If you think your child may be upset, you can leave a comfort blanket/toy for them.



Tidying Up

We are encouraging the children to work together to tidy up the nursery at the end of each session – and some are more enthusiastic than others! We hope they will also help tidy up their toys at home too. Tidying up provides valuable opportunities to talk about objects and group them together.

Payments for lunch/childcare

Almost all parents are paying in advance for their child's sessions/ lunch payment. This is very much appreciated.



Progress Update

If you receive a "progress update" from your child's teacher in their book bag please read, sign and return it to nursery so we can add it to their file.



Diary Dates

October

Thursday 24th October - last day of half term

Monday 4th November – nursery reopens

December

Friday 20th December (Last day of term)

January

Tuesday 7th January (Nursery Re-opens for Spring term)

After School Club

After school club takes place in the Rainbow Room, and offers a variety of relaxing and creative activities at the end of the nursery day.
Children are provided with a snack such as wraps or muffins, as well as fruit and a drink. These sessions are reasonably priced at £6 for an hour, or £12 for two hours.
Children can access this club from the age of 3.

